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To whom it may concern,

Kajsa Bergvall has asked me to write a letter of recommendation to accompany her

application. I am the principal of the Social Science Program, at Storsjégymnasiet in
Ostersund, Sweden.

It is with great pleasure | recommend Kajsa. She has attended this school for 3 years and
graduated June 2023.
Kajsa has during High School had a busy schedule and extended courses for soccer, which

she has taken great responsibility for, and she developed in many ways as a student and
athlete during this time.

Kajsa's former teachers describe her as an ambitious and forward girl who always has a
nice attitude. She always looked after her own development by being curious and always
one of the top students involving all assignments.

One teacher describes her as mature, and she always performed great in her studies. She
has shown a combination of ambition, patience, and high analytical ability. In addition, she

is a wise and caring person who has taken a big responsibility to make things happen
together with her classmates.

Another teacher portrays Kajsa as reliable, determined and she has very good leadership
qualities. She is responsible and makes sure that things are done, and she also has an ability
to spread her work ethic to others in the contexts in which she is involved.

Beside her studies she worked extra as an assistant soccer coach for younger kids.

I strongly believe that Kajsa will be able to succeed in higher education. | wholeheartedly
recommend her for studies abroad.

Kind regards
Margita Toftén, assistant principal, StorsjéGymnasiet.
margita.toften@storsjogymnasiet.se




